Dear Students

After sadly having to miss last year due to the pandemic the PTFA are delighted to once again
launch their popular photography competition.

The 12 winning entries will be published in the PTFA DHSB Academic Calendar to be sold to
parents and carers.

For those unfamiliar with the competition. Here are the details:
This year’s theme is LOCKDOWN! The photographs do not have to be school related
The competition is open to every year group
There is a maximum of two submissions per entrant
Photographs must be in JPEG format, with a minimum resolution of 2mb
Photographs should ideally be in a landscape format

- If facial photographs are submitted, authorisation from the person/people in question must be
provided

All photograph submissions must be the original work of the student
Images to be emailed to ptfa@dhsb.org
The closing date for entries is FRIDAY 11th JUNE 2021

PLEASE INCLUDE YOUR FULL NAME, TUTOR GROUP AND WHETHER YOU ARE
SUBMITTING 1 OR 2 ENTRIES IN YOUR EMAIL TO ME (beverley.kinsella@dhsb.org).

The PTFA will choose the 12 winners to be published. There will be cash prizes for the best three:
1 Place - £50
2" Place - £30
3" Place - £20

| wish you all good luck and look forward to receiving your entries. Feel free to email me if you
have any questions.

Best wishes,
Beverley Kinsella (PTFA Liaison & Alumni Coordinator) and DHSB PTFA

beverley.kinsella@dhsb.org



